
Another Kind of Bullying: 
Preventing & Addressing Anti-Gay Bullying 

 

Sponsored by the Safe & Drug Free  
Schools & Communities Department 

CESA 5 Presents: 

Wednesday, March 23, 2011 
9:00 a.m.—2:00 p.m. 
CESA 5, 626 E. Slifer St., Portage 
Facilitator: Brian Juchems, Program Coor. 
 GSA for Safe Schools (GSAFE) 

For Questions Contact: 608-742-8814 
Course Content: Genevieve @ Ext. 247 or kirchmang@cesa5.k12.wi.us 

Registration: Andrea @ Ext. 293 or schneitera@cesa5.k12.wi.us 

Training Description: 
 
This training will assist participants in their understanding of  
issues related to lesbian, gay, bisexual, transgender,  
questioning (LGBTQ) youth, anti-gay bullying, and school 
safety.   
 
Participants will also get specific tools and activities to address 
anti-gay bullying and harassment that can be put to use  
immediately in their school or district. 
 

 
 
 

Registration Fee  
(includes lunch): 

 

          Student 
ATOD        Each      Team up to 5 
Network:      $50    $200 
 

Non ATOD 
Network:      $65               $260 
(Marshfield, Mauston, Reedsburg, 
Stevens Point, Waupaca, Wild Rose, WI Rapids) 

REGISTER ONLINE AT www.MyQuickReg.com  
There are 2 steps for a new user: Create your user profile then click on the “All Events” tab to search and register for this event. 

 

***REGISTRATION DEADLINE IS MARCH 11, 2011—REGISTER EARLY!!*** 

Who Should Attend: 

Anyone who wants to know  
about this topic 

 

Teams of students are  
welcome! (up to 4 High School 
students & 1 adult per team) 

Refunds will only be given for cancellations received up to three working days before workshop start date. 

 

Why Address Anti-Gay Bullying and Behavior? 
 4 out of 5 targets of anti-gay name calling and harassment identify as heterosexual. 

 Anti-gay bullying has played a significant role in recent suicides and violence at the middle & high school levels. 

 Students who are harassed because they are PERCEIVED to be lesbian, gay, or bisexual are more likely to 
engage in high-risk behavior. 

NOTE:  
There will be  

a panel presentation  
consisting of students  

talking about their  
experiences. 


